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Dear ******,
Thank you so much for allowing ****** to attend the Confirmation course – we know it is quite a commitment to arrange for them to attend over a ****** week period.  It has been such a great pleasure and a privilege to be able to support the young people in their journey towards Confirmation.  During the course, we have covered the topics of (eg.*Faith, God, Jesus, Holy Spirit, the Bible, Prayer, Church & Worship*)! A lot to cover in ****** weeks but it was good to see the young people asking thought-provoking questions, engaging in conversation and being open to hear the opinions of others in the group.
We hope you have managed to have some conversations with ****** about the course, how it has changed them and their thinking about their own faith.  You might even be inspired to be Confirmed yourself!
Finally, as you may already know, the Confirmation Service will take place at ****** on ****** where we look forward to welcoming Bishop ****** to take the service.  We also look forward to welcoming you and your family along to the service and would ask that you have a discussion to decide who will be sponsor for your child at the service – this could be a family member or a friend.  This is the person who will present them to the Bishop, which on the occasion is simply standing with them as they are presented for Confirmation and saying their name to the Bishop.  It would be good if this person is someone who will continue to support and pray for them in the coming months and years after the Confirmation Service has taken place.
Please do be in touch with ****** if you have any queries or concerns by either phone or email.  We very much look forward to seeing you on *date*.
Yours faithfully,

Rev’d…
